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The Killing Kompany Comedy Mystery Dinner Shows

From: "Braden Witt" <braden@swankproductions.com>
Date: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 5:28 PM
To: "'The Killing Kompany Comedy Mystery Dinner Shows"' <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>

Subject: THANK YOU
LAST NIGHT WAS GREAT!!!! THANK YOU.. we had GREAT FEEDBACK FROM EVERY ONE!!!!

Look forwarded to working again
Braden Witt

Director Of Operations

SWANK Productions

212-643-3211 EXT 115

10/11/2012



